
 

 

 

 

 

22 November 2021 

Dear Darren 

Waiting times backlog 

You may be aware that the Health and Social Care Committee is currently calling for written evidence 

on our inquiry into the impact of the waiting times backlog on people in Wales who are waiting for 

diagnosis or treatment. In addition to any other matters you would like to raise on the issues within 

the terms of reference, we would particularly welcome information about: 

 Whether health boards in Wales have undertaken, or plan to undertake, local, national or 

regional surveys of patients similar to the national survey being undertaken in England by 

Healthwatch. 

 If any such surveys have been undertaken, or are planned, whether the findings and any 

resulting action plans will be published. 

I would be grateful if you could respond by Thursday 13 January 2022. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Russell George MS 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Y Pwyllgor Iechyd a  
Gofal Cymdeithasol  
— 
Health and Social Care  
Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddIechyd@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddIechyd  

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddHealth@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddHealth 
0300 200 6565 

Darren Hughes 

Director, Welsh NHS Confederation 
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